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“BILINGUAL EDUCATION: PATHWAY TO MILTICULTURAL AND 
MULTILINGUAL LEARNING COMMUNITIES” 

 
Dear Colleagues,  

We cordially invite you to the thirty-third annual conference of the New York 

State Association for Bilingual Education. The conference will highlight current 

trends in bilingual education programs and equity for all learners. We look forward 

to having teachers, professors, administrators, paraprofessionals, parents, graduate 

students and publishers share their knowledge, experience and expertise with 

others in the field of bilingual education. We need your participation to make this 

the most motivating, interesting, challenging and professionally rewarding 

conference. Presentations in English or in languages other than English are 

welcome.  

The conference focuses on providing all students with an equitable education to 

ensure their success in our demanding society. I hope that you will take this 

opportunity to mark your calendar, submit a proposal to present and register for 

this magnificent event.  

 

More information and details on how to become a part of this wonderful 

conference will follow during the summer. 

 

Truly yours, 

Margarita Reyes  

NYSABE 1
st
 Vice President  

(incoming President) 
 

 


